
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 2 10 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

ww 1 7 2011 
Lewis Vailliencourt 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Bittner Engineering, Inc. 
11 3 South 1 Oth Street 
Escanaba, MI 49829 

Dear Mr. Vailliencourt: 

Due to a change in NRC licensing policy, total possession limits for all regulated materials need 
to be listed on NRC licenses. As we discussed by telephone on March 18, 201 1, with Dennis 
Bittner, and based on the information your provided, we have listed the total possession limit for 
cesium-I37 and americium-241 on your license. If in the future your needs change and you 
require additional regulated material, you will need to request an amendment to your NRC 
license. 

Enclosed is a corrected copy to your NRC license as a result of this change in licensing policy. 
Please carefully review these changes. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room 
or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible 
from the NRC Web site at http://w.nrc.nov/readinn-rm/adams. html. 

Please contact me at (623) 21 4-521 3 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
/? 

&m (d---%T s R. Mullaue 
LicensinG Branch 

License No. 21-26010-01 
Docket No. 030-30982 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of Amendment No. 03 
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